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Welcome to the Spring Edition of the South
Gulf Cove Neighborhood Newsletter bringing
warmer days and a renewed sense of energy to
our wonderful community. The Conservancy
and Community Trust of South Gulf Cove, Inc.
(CCT)4your dedicated, community-focused
nonprofit4is proud to present this newsletter,
designed to keep you informed and
connected.  
Published twice a year, in Spring and Fall, our
newsletter brings you the latest updates and
events organized by the CCT, the HOA, Yacht
Club and other wonderful community
members.  This edition is packed with
everything happening in South Gulf Cove, from
social gatherings to community initiatives.  
None of these events would be possible
without the incredible volunteers who
generously give their time. We also extend our
gratitude to the businesses that advertise in
this newsletter4their support is invaluable,
and we encourage you to patronize them.
To our new neighbors4welcome! We9re
thrilled to have you here and look forward to
seeing you at upcoming events. South Gulf
Cove is truly a wonderful place to live, work,
and play.  
Enjoy this edition, and we9ll see you around the
neighborhood!  
Sincerely,
The CCT Board of Directors
Mark, Marcia, Carol, Barb, John, Charles,
Kelley & Joan



tel:6104513370


   Spring Edition                                                                                                                          3
              





 3  Annual 2.o golf cart
Christmas parade

fundraiser was a huge
success

rd
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Looking back on the fun from December, January 

Spring might be here, but we can9t stop thinking
about the incredible 2.0 Golf Cart Christmas
Parade! Thanks to our amazing neighborhood,
and the 2.0 admins, the CCT donated over 300
toys to the St. David9s Jubilee Center in
Englewood4bringing huge smiles to so many
kids. The parade keeps getting bigger every year,
with more carts, crazier decorations, and
nonstop holiday cheer. And the fun doesn9t stop
there! CCT is looking forward to a fun filled after
party.  We9re already excited for this December
4trust us, you won9t want to miss what9s coming
next!

Who would have thought raising money could
be this much fun in such a wonderful
neighborhood? We9re truly lucky to live in a
community that knows how to enjoy every
moment4and that9s what this event is all about!
Huge thanks to Carol, Connie, and Marlene for
their countless hours of planning and crafting
clues for a fantastic day. We9re excited to share
these great results and can9t wait for the 3
Annual Scavenger Hunt in January 2026.

rd

Fun times at the 2  annual
scavenger hunt

scholarship fundraiser

nd
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Donate & SaveDonate & Save
  LivesLives  

The Conservancy and Community Trust of
South Gulf Cove Inc. deeply appreciates all of
our neighbors and friends who participate in
their company match programs and choose to
donate to the CCT. Every contribution, no
matter the size, helps us tremendously in
supporting and expanding our community
initiatives. Thanks to these generous donations,
we are able to fund many vital programs that
make a positive impact locally. The company
match program is a fantastic way to amplify
your giving, turning your support into an even
greater benefit for our community-focused
non-profit. Thank you for being a part of our
mission to make a difference! 

Does your company match your
charitable donations?? 
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The CCT Scholarship program for
our high school seniors

The Conservancy and Community Trust of
South Gulf Cove Inc. (CCT) is proud to
support our local high school seniors through
our annual Scholarship Program. Thanks to
the generosity of our community and the
incredible volunteers who lead our
fundraisers4like the Annual Golf
Tournament, Scavenger Hunt, SGC 2.0 Poker
Run, Freaky Tiki Fundraiser, and more4we9re
able to invest in our students9 futures.
Lemon Bay High School9s Guidance
Department, led by Miss Dailey, provides
students with all the details about available
scholarships, including the CCT Scholarship
Fund. If your child attends Lemon Bay, we
strongly encourage them to reach out to Miss
Dailey to learn about the application process.
Also, remember, students need community
service hours to graduate. South Gulf Cove
offers plenty of opportunities for kids to earn
those hours while giving back. The CCT is
always looking for student volunteers to help
with our fundraising events, and the SGC
HOA hosts neighborhood cleanups that also
count toward their hours.
Let9s work together to support our kids and
encourage them to take advantage of these
opportunities. If your child is interested in
volunteering, please email
info@southgulfcovecct.org to be added to our
volunteer list.

Sincerely,  
The CCT Board

"Consider learning a
trade4your skills are

needed and valued in our
community.=
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Get ready for a fun afternoon at the South Gulf
Cove CERT Bingo Fundraiser on April 27th! Join
us at the SGC HOA Clubhouse, 14859 Ingraham
Blvd., as Geoff Norton, SGC CERT Director and
an HOA Board member, calls the numbers.
Huge thanks to B and B Elite Home Services
for sponsoring the delicious hamburgers, hot
dogs, chips, and cookies! Proceeds help cover
critical CERT expenses, including supplies,
trailer upkeep, and communications. With
hurricane season approaching, our CERT team
has worked hard to strengthen the emergency
radio communication system to keep our
neighborhood safe. Come out, enjoy the
games, and support your local CERT team. We
hope to see you on April 27th!

Calling All Bingo Players!!
Come out and support your SGC

CERT Team and have a blast!



https://charlottecountyfl.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=13932060&GUID=6F6D7781-2227-4F99-A99F-5FDEFF68B70E
https://charlottecountyfl.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=13932060&GUID=6F6D7781-2227-4F99-A99F-5FDEFF68B70E
https://charlottecountyfl.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=13932060&GUID=6F6D7781-2227-4F99-A99F-5FDEFF68B70E
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SGC Medical Equipment
Loaner Program FB page

Administrator
Melody Bare

Scan the QR code above with your phone to join the
SGC Medical Equipment Loaner Facebook page.
Melody has dedicated a portion of her RV garage to
store donated medical equipment for neighbors to
borrow for free.  Donations and loaners can be
dropped off/picked up at 10276 Calumet Blvd.
Private message or text Melody Bare @ 541-910-1263
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